
Dates to Remember 
April 2, 2018 All Classes Resume 
April 10, 2018 Western Manitoba Science Fair - Healthy Living Centre 
April 11, 2018 Day of Pink 
April 24, 2018 Milestones Preschool Wellness Fair - Keystone Centre 
April 25, 2018 Professional Development Day - AM Only  
May 3, 2018  Grade 7 & 8 Badminton Jamboree 
May 5, 2018  Grade 7 & 8 Quebec Travelers Indoor Garage Sale - 9:00 - 1:00 p.m. 
May 15 - 17  Grade 8 Band Students - Trip to Moose Jaw, SK 
May 21, 2018 Victoria Day - All Schools closed 
May 30, 2018 AM - Day 6 / PM - Professional Development Day  

April 2018 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION: 
Registration forms are available in the office. If you have a child that is 
turning 5 years of age by December 31, 2018 he/she is eligible to attend 
Kindergarten. Please pass this information to parents of children that do 
not attend Kirkcaldy Heights right now. 
 

Proof of birth date and proof of where you live must accompany the    
registration forms. 

SCHOOL OF CHOICE: 
Families interested in applying for a school of choice must    complete a 

School of Choice application prior to May 15, 2018. 

K - 8 REGISTRATION - 2018 - 2019  

There will be no classes on the morning of 
Wednesday, April 25th, 2018 due to a                
Professional Development Day.  Classes will      
resume in the afternoon of April 25th - Day 6. 
AM PD—PM Classes:  Your regular bus will arrive 
4 hours later than their normal morning pickup 
time.  For example, if AM pickup time is normally 
7:45 a.m. then pickup time will be 11:45 a.m.   

Half Day PD Bussing 

The Canteen will be serving:   
Cheeseburgers from McDonalds  

 
Wednesdays dur ing the month of April 

$2.00 per order 
 

All orders must be submitted prior to 9:30 a.m. 

News from the Canteen 

Reminder … Lunch Program fees are due at the         
beginning of the month.  Cash or cheques made 
payable to Kirkcaldy Heights Lunch Program. 

Lunch Program Fees 
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Yay April! Spring is in full swing! Hard to believe the school year is coming to an end fairly quickly. 
Just a friendly reminder that the “Friends of Kirkcaldy Heights” Chocolate Fundraiser is in full motion! Money 
is being requested to be back on April 6th.  Any unopened carriers can be returned, so please try to avoid    
selling partial carriers. We will be running one last fundraiser later on in April or beginning of May, please be 
on the look out for this information. As always, we can use your help with any of our events or helping with 
the fundraisers. If you are interested in helping please message us on our Facebook page at “Kirkcaldy Heights 
School Parent Advisory Council”, or at our email kirkcaldypac@gmail.com . 
 
Our next school event will be a Spring Dance in April. More details on this to follow as the time gets closer. At 
the dance we will continue our “Chase the Joker” that we started at the bingo night. Hopefully, we can fill       
1 - 2 boards and award some cash the night of the dance. Please keep in mind everything we fundraise for 
goes to putting on events, paying for bus use for field trips, new playground equipment and a revolving           
donation to support different departments in the school. 
 
Our next PAC meeting will be in April, date is TBD at 6:30 p.m.in the library. Please come out to hear what is 
going on, bring your children as we pay to have babysitters at the school. Our meetings are normally finished 
at 8:00pm, would be great to see some fresh faces at our meetings. There will also be open positions on PAC 
for the new school year, that we would love to fill. More information on what positions are open in the fol-
lowing month or so. 
 
It has come to our attention with the chocolate fundraiser that numerous parents did not receive order 
forms. In the future, if your child does not have an order form or forgets it at school, please contact us and we 
will get you looked after. 
 
From everyone on PAC I’d like to wish everyone a Very Hoppy Easter! 

Kirkcaldy Heights PAC  Update 

Thinking of purging over the Spring Break?  Hold on to your items as the Grade 7 & 8 
Quebec Travelers will happily take any gently used items.  (Clothing, toys, books, small 
household items, sporting equipment, furniture). 
 

The Garage Sale is to be held on Saturday, May 5th, 2018 from  9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. at the Kirkcaldy Heights 
School gymnasium. 
 
Donations will be accepted from Monday, April 30th to Friday, May 4th during school hours.  If you have any 
questions please e-mail Mrs. Lloyd at lloyd.natasha@bsd.ca . 

                   Upcoming BIG Indoor Garage Sale  
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News from the Gym 

Badminton will be starting after Spring Break with the Gr. 7’s playing on Mondays and Wednesdays.     
Gr. 8’s will be playing Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Practices will be after school for the Gr. 8’s until 5 

p.m.  7’s may be after school or at lunch time depending on the week.  Be sure to check the gym schedule 
weekly for times.   Mr. Maxon and Mr. Lombaert are coaching the 7’s.  Mr. Curtis and Ms. Smith are coaching 
the 8’s.  Badminton Jamboree will be taking place the afternoon of May 3rd at various schools around the              
division.  Cross-country and track will be starting once the snow has melted off the Sportsplex track.  Stay       
active this Spring Break!   

Register TODAY for Spring Learn to Skate lessons 5 and 10-week swim lessons at the Sportsplex starting as    
early as April 7!  HEY MORNING KINDERGARTENERS!  The Sportsplex is offering Tuesday afternoon skating     
lessons this spring! 
 
Do you have a birthday coming up this spring?  Let the Sportsplex be your hostest with the mostest!  Call or      
e-mail today to learn more! 
 
NEW!  CALLING ALL 11 & 12 YEAR OLDS:  Red Cross Babysitters Course taking place on upcoming PD Days 
                                                                          (April 25: 8:30 - 11:30 am & May 30: 12:15 - 5:15 pm) 
 
Visit mycommunity.brandon.ca , call 204-729-2471 or visit us today! 
 

News from Brandon’s Community Sportsplex 

Come to the Book Swap on April 19th and 20th and get new 
books that other people have brought!  Donate books and       
receive credit for up to 5 books to choose and take home!  
Add new, unread books to your collection.  See you there! 

The Great Book Swap Milestones Preschool Wellness Fair 
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